Enzian Ski Club Meeting Minutes January 9, 2020
President Siegfried Brunnacker opened the meeting about 8:30PM and greeted by the attending
members. He welcomed all back and hoped that everybody had a nice Christmas and wished all a good
New Year.
Siggi asked for a moment of silence in memory of Ernst Weber.

It was mentioned that Isolde’s husband is very ill due to a stroke. We wish him a speedy recovery.

Klaus and Marie Lou were absent, so Susi Beckmann read the minutes from the last meeting (November
2019). It was accepted as read.

Siggi explained how the change of the Christmas Party happened - due to the DCC scheduling. There
was an “almost” complaint about the Christmas Party held in the DCC.

The President gave a detailed report comparing prices to other facilities.

DCC: $50.00 per person charged and actual cost.

Primavera: $69.00 starting cost, but when all the other charges were added, it came to an actual cost of
$107.05.

The Manor: $126.00 per person.

Since we should support a German Club, because there are not that many left, it was suggested to stay
with DCC. The food was good, and there was plenty to drink too.

Inge Volk-Biehl reviewed the club finances. The Clubs financial status is OK. She included the Winery
and Christmas Party expenses. Details can be viewed in Inge’s report. The report was accepted as read,
and a thank you went to Inge.

A trip to the Winery was suggested for 2020.

Susi reported that there are 146 members. Membership dues are still coming in.

The upcoming trip to Val Gardena at Hotel Oswald was discussed. Details for travel will be checked out. It
depends on check-in and traffic. Berliner Members and Reiner with son will stay at the Hotel too.

Travel and ski trip suggestions for 2021 were discussed: Vale-- Aspen-- Lake Tahoe—Lake Louise—etc.
A trip in the USA is in the plan for next year.

Andy Weber thanked members for cards, calls, and caring in memory of his father.

The topic of rescheduling monthly club meeting day/time followed. This also would depend on availability
in DCC. For the time being it will stay as is.

Before the meeting closed the members enjoyed several stories about past ski trips.

Last, but not least, Janet was thanked for the remarkable Newsletter that goes out every month.
We hope to be able to greet everybody again at the next meeting.

The meeting was closed at 9:45 PM

Respectfully submitted
Gerda Szardening



